
 
From: Clifford Holland [mailto:ceholland22@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, April 21, 2016 10:22 AM 

To: WightDebbie 

Cc: Holland Cliff 
Subject: N4/Moorings Bay 

 

Debbie, please forward to the Committee. 

To Fellow Committee Members: 

My apologies for filling your mailbox, however since the minority opinion on N4/Moorings Bay 

insinuates there are no manatee in MB, I thought the attached picture taken this 

morning(4/21/16) from the Harbour Drive bridge would provide another perspective. Note the 

boat scars on the back of this animal(not saying these were inflicted in MB). I will also reiterate 

that current pictures are at least as valuable as fly over data from ten years ago. Thanks 

Cliff  

 
Cliff Holland 

ceholland22@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

 

 

From: 2624988978@mms.att.net 
Date: April 21, 2016 at 7:19:31 AM EDT 

To: ceholland22@gmail.com 
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